The Rotary Club of Toronto Bay Bloor – Masks for 2 Locations: April 20 2020
In response to the COVID 19 pandemic, the Bay Bloor Rotary Club is making 500 masks for homeless people in their community to help two charities they support: Seeds of Hope and Church of the Redeemer.
Global News recently interviewed Bay Bloor Rotarian Kim Curry who is the Executive Director of Seeds of Hope. https://bit.ly/2XSgBeW

The Club is also launching a crowdfunding campaign (our club has a Revenue Canada charitable number). We have two Facebook sites and we benefit (being a recognized charity) from free google ads which we will target towards the Bay-Bloor community.
